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The purpose of Webb Street 
School is to provide a safe and 
caring environment that will 
provide a foundation for 
lifelong learning.

Each student will have the 
opportunity to experience 
success with relevant, 
individualized learning 
experiences that occur in 
meaningful settings. We will 
seek to include family members 
and appropriate community 
members in providing relevant 
educational experiences for 
students in appropriate 
community settings. 

Connect  Support  Imagine

Inclusive Accessible Playground 
The new school playground will be built over the summer.  We can't wait to see the 
students enjoy it once the new school year begins!
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It has been an amazing 2017-18 school 
year.   The 2018 class will forever be 
remembered as the class of  
entrepreneurs.  They have worked hard 
in all school based enterprises, growing 
lettuce in the aquaponics system, 
plants in the greenhouse and sensory 
garden, and making Webb Waggers.  As 
the graduation speaker, Pastor Matt 
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Morris of Christ United Methodist 
Church told the graduates 
"Somewhere someone is telling 
graduates to be a star, but I'm telling 
you guys that you already are!"  
Graduation was filled with love, pride 
and laughter.  We will miss this class of 
2018 but know they will continue 

shining bright.  

Congr atulat ions Class of  2018!
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produces.  Stop by school on 
Mondays or Thursdays and pick 
some fresh produce, help weed the 
garden and water the plants.  In 
return you may keep the produce 
that you pick.  Use the link to let us 
know you are coming by.

PTO Cor ner
Thank you for another great year!  
Planning for next year has already 
begun.  Save the date for the PTO 
BBQ on Thursday, October 11, 
2018 that will raise money for a 
"Milo" robot that is an educational 
tool for children with autism.  The 
PTO will sell 2000 BBQ tickets so 
save the date and start talking it 
up.  Here is a short video about 
Milo.  If you can help with the BBQ 
please email us at 
Webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com .  
We need a committee to help 
organize for the event and 
volunteers that can prepare the 
BBQ plates. 

END OF YEAR

MORE EXCITEMENT AROUND THE WEBB

Enjoy a restful summer, although if 
you want to keep learning over the 
summer consider one of these 
opportunities.

 Lear n al l  About  
Aquaponics

Learn how the aquaponics system 
at Webb Street School works by 
joining us for a hands on 
experience on Mondays all summer 
long.  Use the link to sign up for a 
Monday of your choice.  

Gastonia's Far mer s 
Mar ket

Webb Street School has been 
selling their lettuce at a booth at 
the Gastonia's Farmers Market on 
Tuesday and Thursdays.  Stop by 
the farmers market and pick up 
some fresh organically grown 
lettuce even when school is out.  
You might even see some of our 
students working the booth over 
the summer.

Summer  Gar den
The summer garden at Webb Street 
has been planted.  We would love 
to share the produce that is 

Have a great summer!!

First day of school 2018-19  
Monday, August 27, 2018
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